

To the Householder FOOTSCRAY VIC 3011

Dear Householder,

My name is Neil Mitchell and I've presented the weekday program on 3AW from 8.30am to midday for more than 20 years.

During those years I have heard the opinions of thousands of people who have called me, but now, for the first time I'm coming to you.

I am really anxious to establish exactly what the people of Victoria think about what I believe is one of the most important issues we face: Law and Order.

We have all heard about the problem - street violence, assaults and theft. Now I want you to help look for some answers. Do we need more police, tougher sentences, tighter licensing hours?

If you can spare a few moments to complete the questionnaire on the reverse of this letter, I'll collate the results and take them to the State's decision makers. With luck, hard work and the right questions, we may achieve change.

The survey is anonymous, and of course voluntary. But we need your help.

Regards

Neil Mitchell 3AW 693 NEWSTALK



PS: Complete the questionnaire on the back and place in the reply paid envelope or complete the form online at www.3aw.com.au